Craig, Sondra

From: jason reuter <jayreu@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 8, 2024 12:08 PM
To: ZZ Council Members

Subject: Keep the homeless out of the marsh!

Some people who received this message don't often get email from jayreu@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe. ***

Enabling criminality and the destruction of natural resources is NOT compassion.

Jason Reuter

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone




